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NOVEMBER ISSUE

A LOOK BACK AT THE LAST MONTH

Important Events

Our annual Terry Fox Run was a big
success as usuall We teamed up
this year to earn over $3,300, with
our top fundraising students being
Jake Carlstrom-Juister and Ember

Maddigan. Great job trying like
Terry Bulldogs!
Truth and Reconciliation day

occurred on September 30th. The
BBMS Indigenous  Department
provided lessons and videos to
TAG classes to discuss, reflect and
learn more about this important
initiative. Staff and students wore
orange shirts to support and
acknowledge this day on Friday
Sept. 27th.

Thanksgiving was another hit, with
everyone joining together for a
delicious feast, thanks to Mrs Kelly
and Vivian! Also we expressed what
we were grateful for on leaves and
made a “gratitude tree” courtesy
of Ms Peever.
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Spooky Spirit
This Halloween sure was one
for the books! Leading up to
the spookiest day of the year,
the grade 9 leadership group
organized a totally terrifying
Haunted House! On Tuesday
the 29th and Wednesday the
30th, we had a kid-friendly
and extra spooky house
running after school. Raising a
whopping $2,000, it was a
great success and definitely
spooked a few folks.
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On Halloween,

everybody
with their
spookiest (and silliest)
costumes. From a show-
crashing Spiderman, to Police
Officers, to Phineas, Ferb and
Perry the platypus, to witches
and more! The costumes this
year were on point! We hope
everyone had a very safe and
happy Halloween!
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